
 
 
 
 
Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera”), pursuant to the provisions of Article 227 of the 
Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act, hereby publishes the following 
 
 

 
OTHER PRICE-SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

 
 
With regard to the publications which have appeared in certain media outlets concerning the 
existence of offers presented as a result of the process to attract private investors led by the 
financial adviser of the company Alantra, the Company announces the following information: 
 

1. Following completion of the phase of prospecting for expressions of interest, proposals 
have been received from four potential private investors which have submitted the 
associated non-binding offers. 

2. These offers are being evaluated by the Company. 
3. The Company is at present continuing to conduct the application process for temporary 

public support from the Solvency Support Fund for Strategic Companies managed by the 
SEPI (Spanish industrial holding company). 

 

Gijón, 10 December 2020 

 


